
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

6th March 2020 

 

FRANCE RESIDENTIAL – PARENTS MEETING – Monday 23rd March 2020    

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the arrangements for the residential visit to France are going well.  

We would like to invite you and your child to a meeting to give you a little more information about 

the visit. 

 

The meeting will be held on Monday 23rd March 2020 at 5.00pm, in the KS2 Hall.   

 

We will talk through the planned itinery for the visit, as well as showing you some photos of last 

year’s trip.  We will also be handing out an information booklet. 

 

We do hope that you are able to join us.  Please complete the slip below, indicating your attendance 

at the meeting. 

 

 

 

Mrs Craig 

Year 3 Teacher / French Residential Lead 
 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

FRANCE RESIDENTIAL – PARENTS MEETING 

 

 

Name of Child: __________________________________ Class: _______________________ 

 

*I / We (*delete as applicable) shall be attending the above event on Monday 23rd March 2020 at 5.00pm. 

 

Signed: Parent / Carer: _________________________________________________________ 
  

The Grange School 

Staverton Road, Daventry,   

Northamptonshire NN11 4HW 

 

T: 01327 705785 

F: 01327 709729 

 

www.thegrange.northants.sch.uk 

 


